Can't see this email properly? View it online



Save the pennies

*COMPLIMENTARY DRESSAGE CLASS*Members, try one of our June dressage classes at no cost! Just present this newsletter to book 1 class per reader. Offer for Beaver Hall members only, classes must be booked for June 2012. Not to be used in conjunction with any other offer.

Horsey Who, What, Where, When?

Diamond Jubilee, Beaver Hall Style

We've come over all regal at Beaver Hall this month. It's almost time for the Queen's Diamond Jubilee, why not join us to celebrate Lizzie's time on the throne with a fun and friendly horse show? 4th June, don't miss it.

4th June will see our first Diamond Jubilee show. Book over the phone - don't miss out!

More big news for June – Beaver Hall members can try a **dressage** class at no cost. Just present this magazine to learn dressage tips in a

relaxed environment, whatever your level. Oh, and don't forget to join us for a glass of wine (or two) members' presentation evening, 2nd June, 7:30pm.



Finally, thank-you so much for the huge response to the last edition of Horsey Who, What, Where, When? magazine. Getting to know you all a little better has been fantastic - do come and say 'hi' next time you visit!

Very best wishes and see you soon

Anne Pearn



Save the date

2nd June - Member's Presentation Night, <u>click here</u>

4th June - Diamond Jubilee Show, click here <u>click here</u>

11th June - Penny Hollings Clinic, <u>click here</u>

Penny Hollings interview

All your months of showing, jumping, competing and general point-scoring are about to pay off.

That's right. It's time to put your best foot forward and enjoy the Beaver Hall presentation evening and social, 2nd June, 7.30pm at our centre.

Every year members come along to support each other and receive awards, as well as enjoy a drink and get to know the Beaver Hall community.

We'd love to see you there. Whether you're a member, friends, family, or looking for a glimpse into Beaver Hall membership. Just come along for a tipple, some laughs and to meet other horsey people.



We caught up with prominent trainer and judge Penny Hollings, who says understanding your horse is key to a rider's progress.

Click here to read the interview

Nervous about dressage? Have a go



"Dressage can be intimidating," Judith Bradford-Knox, a Beaver Hall member, tells us, "but the Beaver Hall staff let you get used to the arena with your horse, before the test and do everything they can to make you feel relaxed."

Judith took part in Beaver Hall's unaffiliated 'Have a go dressage' event, held weekly. She said:

"It's a great way to test your personal progress," notes Judith. "My accuracy and walking has improved and the whole experience has given me a real confidence boost."

"I've already booked for more clinics and am now looking forward to moving up to the Prelim level over the summer months as a regular part of my visits to Beaver Hall."

All dressage clinic riders show at their own level, in an arena that is surfaced to be soft and bouncy.

'Have a go dressage' is open to all members and non members of Beaver Hall.